
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/1/2018 6:28:24 AM
Subject: Re: Carolina Pregnancy Center Banquet

Yes
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 4:23:19 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Carolina Pregnancy Center Banquet
 
I’m not sure if you got this invite, so sending just in case.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Madison Rainey [mailto:madison@carolinapregnancy.org] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 10:24 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Carolina Pregnancy Center Banquet
 
Dear Lieutenant Governor Bryant,
 
My name is Madison Rainey and I am the new Media, Marketing, and Events Coordinator for Carolina Pregnancy 
Center. Alexia asked me to contact you and let you know that we have set our banquet date for this year. It is Thursday, 
April 12. It will be at the High Point Academy Expo Center, and will begin around 6:15 with a buffet. This year’s 
speaker is Ryan Bomberger, founder of the Radiance Foundation. His compelling story of being the product of rape 
will be one that will challenge us all.
 
We would be honored if you would like to attend the banquet and/or be a sponsor. I have attached a sponsor form. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
 
Thank you for your support in the past! It is our hope that your schedule will permit you to attend this year.
 
His servant and yours,
Madison Rainey
864-582-4673
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